

Dear
As my MP, I am writing to ask for your commitment and support to help improve regulations on the sale and use of fireworks. The issue of fireworks is something I feel very strongly about because [add personal experiences and observations here. This could include distress caused to people and/or animals you know; concerns over increased use of fireworks throughout the year; antisocial use of fireworks; the risk of injury and/or fire and the impact on emergency services]
A collaboration of charities have come together as The Fireworks Working Group and are hosting a drop-in event for MPs at Westminster on 30th October to raise awareness of the wide range of negative impacts fireworks can have. I would be very grateful if you could attend this event on behalf of myself and the many constituents who share my frustrations that fireworks lead to so much distress, suffering and expense for those who have no control over when and how they are used.
The drop-in event is being held in Room S at Portcullis House on Wednesday 30th October between 2pm and 3.30pm and is co-hosted by MP Dr Neil Hudson who was previously a veterinary surgeon with first-hand experience of some of the very serious issues fireworks can cause.
I would very grateful if you could attend this event as the MP for [constituency name] and supporting widespread calls for a review of current fireworks regulations with a view to finding a better balance between freedom to celebrate traditional events and protecting humans and animals from serious, avoidable distress and harm.
I look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards


